
Good Evening, Loiederman Families!  

This is Megan McLaughlin, proud principal of LMS, calling with some important information. 
We hope everyone has enjoyed a restful, relaxing, and safe spring break.  Tomorrow, Monday, 
April 18th is the last day of Spring break, schools and offices are still closed. Tuesday, April 
19th is an ODD Day.  

  

• Summer School: Loiederman will be hosting summer school for select students in 
need of additional math and literacy support.  Students will be invited according to a list 
generated by the central office of MCPS.  Outreach to the families of students who are 
recommended to attend will begin in late April/early May.  Summer school will run 
from July 6 - July 29th from 8:00 - 12:30 each day. 

• COVID Rapid Tests: Test Kits were to be distributed to all MCPS students and staff from 
Monday, March 28, 2022, through Wednesday, April 6, 2022. To ensure our school 

community remains safe, all students and staff should test on Monday, April 18, 2022, 
and use the MCPS COVID–19 Self-Reporting Form to record any positive COVID–19 
cases. 

  

• Soccer Games: There is a soccer game against Farquhar MS on Thursday, April 
21st.  Boys play at home and girls play at Farquhar MS. 

• Linkages to Learning Cooking Class: Linkages to Learning and Manna Food Bank are 
excited to bring virtual cooking classes to LMS. Classes will start April 20th and be held 
Wednesdays after school virtually from 3:30-4:30 PM for 8 weeks. The registration 
form can be found here: https://forms.office.com/r/NAzKzNivd0 or on 
the flyer.  Ingredients for class participation will be provided.  If you have any questions 
about this program do not hesitate to contact me 
at melissa_k_kuyumjian@mcpsmd.org.  

 

• Dance Students: Remember this is the last week to purchase tickets for the dance 
concert. No tickets will be sold at the door! Please fill out this form and return with cash 
or check to your dance teacher. All pre-sold tickets will be distributed in class this week. 
Dress rehearsal will take place Tuesday April 19th and Wednesday April 20th during 
regular class. Don’t forget to bring your black shirt and black leggings or sweatpants! 

Make sure to visit our April Newsletter to stay updated with all LMS Lion News and to check 
out the LMS PTSA Page on Facebook. Stay well, stay safe, and thank you for staying connected 
to Loiederman.  Have a good evening! 
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